
 
 
 

                                                                                       

            
 

 

Friday, 12th September 2025 
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

It has been wonderful to have the children back for the first full week of the term.  We shared new expectations for 
walking in to school at the start of the day and after breaks, then settling straight to work and the children have 
responded fantastically to this.  Thank you as well for your support with this in the morning. 

 

Our Learning Behaviour for this half-term is Pride.  We have spoken about being proud of your efforts, even if you 
have not achieved your goal yet.  If the goal is lofty enough, it will likely take a long time to achieve and we will all 
make mistakes along the way.  We learn from our mistakes and they are an essential part of the learning journey, 
especially when you are young.  If we put a lot of effort in and are resilient we should feel proud of ourselves 
throughout the journey. 

 

There are a number of Friends of Sauncey Wood events in this newsletter.  Please do make contact with the team 
and offer to support.  It is a fantastic opportunity to meet new people and, of course, to support our school.  

 

Next Wednesday is our Meet the Teacher event.  It gives you the opportunity to meet your class Teacher and discuss 
the upcoming year with them.  Our Senior Leadership Team will also be around to discuss anything you need to, so 
please do attend if you are able to. 

 

Have a wonderful weekend.  

  

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr Brewis 

Headteacher 

 

  

Address: Pickford Hill, Harpenden, Herts AL5 5HL 
Tel: 01582-621514 Fax: 01582-621485 
Email: admin@saunceywood.herts.sch.uk 
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Dates for the Diary 

Wednesday, 17th September                  
3.30 - 4.30 p.m. 

Meet the Teacher event  

Friday, 19th September Reception and Year 1                        

Teddy’s Bears Picnic (FoSW event) 

Whole School 

“Jeans for Genes” Day 

Tuesday, 23rd September Year 1 and 2 to the                              

Natural History Museum - Tring 

Wednesday, 24th September Reception Class to the                  

Hornbeam Hedgehog Sanctuary  

Thursday, 2nd October Year 6 to RAF Hendon 

Tuesday, 7th October Year 5 to STEM Discovery Centre 

Monday, 13th October  Year 3 to Celtic Harmony 

Wednesday, 15th October Year 4 to Verulamium Museum 

Friday, 17th October  Halloween disco for                        

Reception - Year 6 (FoSW event) 

Half Term 27th October - 31st October 

Friday, 7th November Non-uniform day - wear bright colours 

(FoSW event) 

Week beginning Monday, 10th November Anti-bullying Week 

Wednesday, 12th November Willow trip to Hazard Alley 

Tuesday, 25th and                            
Thursday, 27th November  

Parents’ Evening 

Friday, 28th November Occasional Day (school closed) 

Friday, 5th December  Christmas Fair 3.15 - 5.15 p.m.           

(FoSW event) 

Friday, 12th December Christmas Jumper day for                       

Save the Children 

Monday, 15th December EYFS and KS1 Nativity -                  

afternoon performance  

Tuesday, 16th December EYFS and KS1 Nativity -                      

evening performance 

Thursday, 18th December Class Christmas afternoon 

Friday, 19th December  Governor’s Awards 

Finish school at 1.30 p.m.  

 
 


